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Askin, Tim

From: Chris Jurik <cjurik@sunvest.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 10:50 AM
To: Hatala, Carlen
Cc: Askin, Tim
Subject: RE: Electronic submittal for COA for 3136 W. Kilbourn Avenue
Attachments: Doc for WGEMA Site.pdf; Historic Preservation Commission for WGEMA Campus ; 20200622_

150408.jpg; 20200622_151828.jpg; RR Gr Mt.jpg

Carlen, 
I sent the application and drawing set electronically last evening to hpc@milwaukee.gov site  but tim mentioned you needed a 
24” X 36” set for your records. 
Also, I am attaching some photos at other sites installed by Sunvest Solar. 
   
 Does this mean there will be 335 units lined up along 33rd Street? This is the solar array size electrically and 848 panels will be 
mounted on steel structure approximately 7’-0” height at a 25 degree angle. Please see attached photos attached above. 
 
Will they be the same as the units installed across State Street to the north? Yes, it is the same panel and steel structure mount. 
 
I hope this answers all your questions and please contact me any time if other questions need to be answered. 
 
Best Regards, 
Chris Jurik 
 
 
 
 

From: Hatala, Carlen <chatal@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 10:10 AM 
To: Chris Jurik <cjurik@sunvest.com> 
Cc: Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Electronic submittal for COA for 3136 W. Kilbourn Avenue 
 
Chris, 
Today you dropped off your application and drawings for a COA for the above solar array system for the Potawatomi 
campus.  The large drawings are too big for our scanners and the smaller ones are not scanning properly.   
 
Please send all the materials electronically.   
 
Staff working on the COAs is working remotely and the Historic Preservation Commission meetings all take place virtually.   
 
The Historic Preservation office is closed to walk-ins due to the pandemic.   
 
This will assist us in preparing your file to go before the Historic Preservation Commission.   
 
 
We also need clarification: 
 
You refer to 335 KW DC ground mount solar array system.  Does this mean there will be 335 units lined up along 33rd Street? 
 
It will also be helpful to have photos of what the arrays look like, both as an individual unit and collectively if you photos of one 
already in operation.  Will they be the same as the units installed across State Street to the north?  
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Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Carlen 
 
Carlen Hatala 
Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation 
City of Milwaukee 
841 North Broadway Room B-1 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
(414) 286-5722 
Carlen.hatala@milwaukee.gov  
 
 
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public 
records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, 
and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


